
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS   11.8.17 
 

Link to submit a new announcement:    
https://goo.gl/forms/CZxxZrVOQbZnf4563 

 
Good morning Cary High…Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance 
 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America. And to the republic for which it 
stands. One nation, under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 
TODAY 
 
Be in the know, while you’re on the go.  Follow us on Twitter @cary_chatter. 
 
Check this out - the media center is offering you a chance to pay your overdue library fines and 
support the canned food drive! 2 cans = $1 through December first. Don’t delay - pay today! 
 
Herff Jones will be on campus to take your graduation announcement and cap and gown orders on 
today and tomorrow during lunch in the gym lobby.  Parents’ session will be held tonight between 
5pm - 7pm. Remember to bring your down payment and your order form. 
 
UNC - Charlotte will be in the gym lobby, today, during lunch to answer your questions. Stop by 
and see what it takes to be a 49’er.  (forty-niner) 
 
SENIORS: College Application week is Nov 13-17th, please come to Student Services during 
IMPact to receive assistance completing your apps 
 
TOMORROW 
 
The Winter Wonderland Sadie Hawkins dance is tomorrow night, from 8-10 pm in the CHS 
cafeteria. Bring $2 or 4 cans of food for admission.  
 
Have you ever wondered what would happen if Genofacts took over our world? Come see the play 
EDEN, tomorrow night at 7pm in the Auditorium & find out!  
 
Seniors and teachers of seniors, take selfies with this semester seniors and get them in for the senior 
video.  Send to seniorselfies2018@gmail.com.  
 
Thanks to you, Ambassadors have collected close to 100 wands to be used by Appalachian Wildlife 
to care for abandoned and orphaned animals.  The used mascara wands are the perfect size to gently 
comb new feathers and fur. Wands are still accepted so lend a hand and bring your mascara wands 
to 2134.  Go to appalachianwild.org for more information. 
 
ON HOLD 
 



 

 

The Gradúate (Grad - you - ah- tay) Program meets every Monday and Wednesday in the Media 
Center at 2:30pm. 
 
Seniors and teachers of seniors, take selfies with this semester seniors and get them in for the senior 
video.  Send to seniorselfies2018@gmail.com.  
 
Thanks to you, Ambassadors have collected close to 100 wands to be used by the Appalachian 
Wildlife Refuge (ref-huge) to care for abandoned and orphaned animals.  The used mascara wands 
are the perfect size to gently comb new feathers and fur. Wands are still accepted so lend a hand 
and bring your mascara wands to 2134.  Go to appalachianwild.org for more information. 
 
There’s more to the announcements than what you hear. Follow us on Twitter @cary_chatter and 
get all the news in advance. 
 
Interested in being a lifeguard this summer? Aqua Tech will be in the gym lobby during lunch on 
Wed. November 29, to accept applications for lifeguards. 
 
The Taylor Family YMCA will be in the gym lobby on Wednesday, November 29th to share job 
opportunities and conduct interviews. 
 
Get tomorrow’s news today. Join us on Twitter at cary_chatter.  
 
Now, please turn your TV’s to Channel 3 and have a great weekend, Cary. 
 
 
 


